Town of Bellmont
Public Hearing
September 3, 2025

A Public Hearing was held Town of Bellmont, County of Franklin and State of New York at the Bellmont Town Offices on Wednesday, September 3, 2025 at 6:30.

Attendance
Present:		Sara Titus			Town Supervisor
			Greg Langdon			Councilman
			Jeff Manley			Councilman
			Wayne Rogers			Councilman	
			Harley Titus			Councilman
			Lisa Vanier			Town Clerk
			Susan Picard			Friends of the North Country
The Public Hearing was called to order at 6:30 p.m.

Susan Picard, representative from Friends of the North Country presented the Community Development Block Grant Program.  The purpose of this grant is to give low- and middle-income families funds to repair or replace substandard housing they own and occupy.  The Friends of the North Country will act as the liaison between the Town and the New York State Office of Community Renewal.  The Town can apply for up to $750,000.  Resolutions for the CDBG application were presented and discussed, and will be passed at the Regular Business Meeting on September 15, 2025.

There was no Public Comment.


A motion to adjourn was made by Greg Langdon, seconded by Jeff Manley.  Motion carried.


Meeting adjourned at 6:53 p.m.
